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Elsen, Nikki

Subject: FW: Lax R forcemain
Attachments: quote @ Gerke.pdf

From: Fran Modjeski <fran@winonamechanical.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 7, 2021 3:54 PM 
To: Haines, Robert <hainesr@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Re: Lax R forcemain 
Bob,  
 
Our proposal for removing the manhole and reconnecting the piping to repair the leak is as follows: 
 
Lump Sum $61,338 
Allowance for 60" Cottonwood removal  $3000 
Total  $64,338 
 
The 60" cottonwood tree is included as an allowance since we did not have time to inspect the work and secure 
subcontractor pricing.  (We knew you needed this proposal by the end of the day today.) 
 
Other notes: 
- This proposal is based upon temporarily extending the existing embankment to the south to a location similar to 1975 
to be able to dewater the site and perform the work.  The fill material to accomplish this is to be utilized from on-site 
and replaced back to its original location when complete. 
- This is based on the site being deemed Non-contaminated.  (Contaminated sites require additional steps for 
dewatering and dewatering permitting.) 
- This includes WI DNR dewatering permits.  Any other permits required to be obtained by the City. 
- All bypassing of sewage is by the City. 
- This is based on spot repair in one location only. 
 
Let us know if we should proceed.  Thanks, 
 
Fran 
 
 
On Mon, Jan 4, 2021 at 12:25 PM Haines, Robert <hainesr@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote: 

See attached as-built drawing of the pipe that is leaking 

 
 
 
--  
Francis K. Modjeski 
Winona Mechanical, Inc. 
507.454.3737 
507.453.7873 fax 


